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September 15, 1984

Seymore Rosen

SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Seymore:

I didn't make it to L.A. in July, obviously--but have
made my travel arrangements to fly directly to Los Angeles
on November 1. I hope that date is convenient for you. I
very much look forward to visiting California folk environ-
ments and talking with you.

I will bring photographs of the Papio work for you to

see.
See you in November!
Sincgée«ﬁ,
/JSharon Wells,
Historian
Sw/dld
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